
 

 

 

 

Summary Highlights MCC Board Meeting October 2021 

 

• Welcome New Board Members:  Mrs Jean Gilson, Mr Lloyd 

Hamilton, Mrs Philippa Van den Boom and Mrs Kumarie Clark. 

 

• Principal’s report highlights:  Kathyrn Ezz has been appointed as 

the new Head of Arts, Amanda Clifford has been appointed as the 

new Head of English. 

 

• 22nd September 2021 Board Secretary, MCC Infrastructure 

Manager, Work Health Safety Officer met with Department of 

Infrastructure re:  MCC Traffic Issues.  Advised MCC to have a 

direct meeting with City of Palmerston. 

 

• October 2021 Principal, MCC Infrastructure Manager, Deputy 

Principal met with Mayor and City of Palmerston Planner re:  MCC 

Traffic Issues.  Outcome of meeting, City of Palmerston believes 

there may be scope for the Council to create angled car bays 

across the road College carpark, which would significantly 

increase our parking capacity. 

 

• Vote was held, Board has unanimously agreed for school bags to 

be purchased from Lowes and mobiles phones to be kept all day in 

school bag on silent, students not use their phone during school 

hours (includes recess and lunchtime). 

 

• Uniforms – Principal has spoken to the Board about changes to 

School Uniforms, no more skorts, that we are moving to a unisex 

short, changing colour blue to black, and that the senior white 

shirts to be blue shirts and choosing a lighter/breathable fabric for 

our sports uniform.  Senior boys will be asked to tuck shirt in and 

wear a belt.  Board has given general consensus. Principal will the 

meeting with Lowes next week to be shown samples of uniform. 

 


